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Lynda GROW <lynda.grow@multco.us>

Applicant for Food Service Advisory Council: APR request

Benjamin DUNCAN <benjamin.e.duncan@multco.us> Wed, Sep 5, 2012 at 10:42 AM
To: Lynda GROW <lynda.grow@multco.us>

Lynda, 

I've attached the APR for the board, and the application for Nellie DeVries. Each member of the Food Service
Advisory Committee serves for 2 year terms. 

The purpose of the Food Service Advisory Committee is below:

To review and provide to the County Board of Commissioners an evaluation and recommendation regarding the

following aspects of the county food protection program:

1) Licensing

2) Inspections and Re-inspections of Restaurants; Reports; Public Notice Posting

3) License Revocation; Suspension; Closures; Sanitation Scores

4) County Delegation; Administration; Enforcement; Fees

5) Other duties as prescribed by the County Commissioners or Director of Health

B. To improve communications between the industry, the public and the Multnomah County Environmental

Health Section.

1) Information processing and deliverance.

C. To provide information as to the perceived environmental health needs and wants of the community and

industry .

D. To perform other duties as prescribed by the County Commissioners or Director of Health.

Nellie represents a critical stakeholder in food service, the Oregon Restaurant and Lodging Association, and
replaces longtime ORLA representative Kara Thallon. ORLA is a critical lobby for the industry.

I hope that this email serves to outline why Nellie would make important contributions to the Food Service
Advisory Committee and why Multnomah County Environmental Health supports her appointment.

I am happy to answer any additional questions or concerns. 
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Thanks, 
 
Ben Duncan
Program Development Specialist
Multnomah County Environmental Health 
503-988-3400
benjamin.e.duncan@multco.us 
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nellie devries fsac.pdf
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APR for new members.doc
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